

## Low Wath Road, Pateley Bridge, Harrogate, North Yorkshire, HG3 5HL

Telephone: 01423 711246 admin@nidderdale.mlt.co.uk www.nidderdale.n-yorks.sch.uk Headteacher: Kath Jordan

Our ref: KJ/ar 16<sup>th</sup> October 2023

## **Dear Applicant**

Thank you for your interest in the post of full time Teacher of Maths (with TLR 2.3 for an outstanding candidate). The post is advertised as full time but applications from candidates wishing to work part time will be considered. Please state this on your application.

You are applying to the school at a very exciting time in its development. We are developing an innovative curriculum in support of academic achievement and wellbeing. Our reputation in the local community is strong and the school continues to grow in size.

We have recently joined Moorlands Learning Trust (more information attached). This is an exciting opportunity to work closely with partner schools already part of the Red Kite Alliance, to access further curriculum development, professional development and career progression opportunities.

We would welcome an application from an enthusiastic, motivated, dynamic and inspirational Teacher of Maths who would be able to bring a vibrant approach to teaching which would draw together active participation, independent learning and enjoyment for all students, ultimately helping them achieve and attain the highest possible levels. The school's motto of "Achievement for all" is very important to us.

Should you wish to apply for this post would you please complete the full application form which can be found on the school website and write an accompanying letter of application (no more than two sides of A4, font size 12) stating:

- How you inspire and engage students to make excellent progress.
- Your experience, qualities and skills which make you suitable for the post, including the area of school leadership that you would be interested in pursuing as a TLR 2.3 position.

Should you require any other information about this post, please feel free to contact the school. We wish you every success in your application.

Yours sincerely

Kath Jordan Headteacher